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28 DECEMBER 2022 

Investor Update 
   

Enquiries for VSN Starlink services exceeds 30,000 units  
 

Netlinkz Limited (ASX:NET) (Netlinkz or Company) is pleased to provide an update on the progress of 
its global reseller agreement with Space Exploration Technology Corp. (SpaceX) announced to the ASX 
on 23 and 25 November 2022. 

In just one month, Netlinkz has already received enquiries from Australian and foreign governments, 
multi-national business, local and overseas telecommunication businesses, and rural and remote 
businesses and communities for more than 30,000 VSN Starlink units. Netlinkz expects to commence 
to finalise contractual terms with the initial enquiries received from as early as February 2023. 

Netlinkz has so far received the first part of a 5,000 unit order  from SpaceX into Australia and expects 
to receive the balance by late January 2023 to enable Netlinkz to commence meeting the demand 
from the enquiries received so far. 

For further enquiry for the VSN Starlink service see www.netlinkz.com.  

The agreement with Space X provides for Netlinkz to be a non-exclusive global reseller of the SpaceX 
Starlink satellite based high-speed, low-latency broadband internet, in Asia Pacific.  

Netlinkz has an existing distribution network for its VSN product covering Thailand, Philippines, 
Malaysia, Indonesia, Qatar, Singapore, Japan, Pacific Islands, Africa, and Pakistan. 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of Netlinkz Limited. 

 

James Tsiolis 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Netlinkz Limited 
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